
 

 

FERC urged to stop major projects due to 

virus spread 

March 19, 2020 

Editor’s note: The following letter was posted to the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s 

docket for the proposed Atlantic Coast Pipeline. 

Members of FERC: 

Please stop all unnecessary pipeline construction in rural areas, as the United States of America 

is facing an unprecedented public health threat. 

FERC must halt all large-scale construction on projects that are not critically important. These 

pipeline construction projects bring in transient workers into very vulnerable rural communities 

and place not only workers, but those communities at great risk. 

Maury Johnson 

Greenville, W.Va. 

 


